CITY OF SHUEYVILLE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

THE SHUEYVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

Will hold a 

PUBLIC HEARING

 6:30 p.m., TUESDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2020
At Shueyville City Hall, 2863 120th St., Swisher, IA 52338
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Shueyville will conduct a public hearing October 13, 2020, at 6:30 o'clock p.m. (local time) in the City Council Chambers, 2863 120th St, to receive comments on the following gas franchise renewal:

1. A proposal to renew for a twenty-five (25) year period a non-exclusive electric supply, operation and maintenance franchise with Linn County REC, which may include franchise fees.

Any and all residents and interested property owners are invited and encouraged to attend this hearing at the time and place mentioned above and to submit comments either orally, in writing or both. For further information, contact City Clerk at City Hall from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Tuesday & Thursday, 9 am to 5 pm.  

